
CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA 
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

POLICE DEPARTMENT 

DATE: August 8, 2025 

TO: All Members 

FROM: Jeff Devlin  
Chief of Police 

It is with great sadness that we report the passing of Lieutenant John Marino. John was 
a dedicated member who served nearly 29 years protecting the citizens of Hollywood.  

Service Information: 

Viewing/visitation: 

Sunday, August 10, 2025 
4:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m.  
Landmark Funeral Home 
4200 Hollywood Boulevard 
Hollywood, Florida 33021  

Service/Mass: 

Monday, August 11, 2025 
2:00 p.m. 
Nativity Catholic Church 
5220 Johnson Street 
Hollywood, Florida 33021 

Our thoughts and prayers are extended to John’s family during this difficult time. 
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